
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 11th APRIL 2018 

WEEK 11 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Friday 6th April – Friday 13th April Book Week  
Monday 9th April – 13th April  Kahikatea Syndicate Camp  
Friday 13th April   End of term 1 
Monday 30th April   Term 2 commences 
Tuesday 22nd May   School Photo Day  
Monday 4th June – Public Holiday Queen’s Birthday – No school 
Friday 6th July    End of term 2 
 

Kia ora tatou 
 

Book Week 
What a great parade we had last week and so great to see all the wonderful book characters on show. 
Today we have had author Paul Beavis come into the school to work with the children. We've had some 
exciting activities including a daily quiz and competitions. Many thanks to Emma McGill for all her hard work 
organising the book fair and to all the parents for their support. 
  
Kahikatea Camp at Bridge Valley 

Although the weather has been a little chilly and wet the children are all having 
a great time at the Bridge Valley Camp in Nelson. They are doing many 
character building and team bonding activities and no doubt will be return on 
Friday afternoon with plenty of great experiences to share. 

  

  
 School Holidays 
As usual time has flown by and we are now at the end of term 1. The school has been very settled throughout 

the term and the children are all working hard on their learning. Thank you to all the staff and 
wider community for helping get the year off to such a positive start. Have a fabulous break 
and if you are going away travel safely.  
School finishes this Friday at 3pm and starts back on Monday April 30.  

 
Nga mihi nui – Bryce 
 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – TUESDAY 22nd MAY  
Information on the school photos will be coming home next term.  Room Miromiro 
(1A), Kotare (1B) and sports teams will be photographed on Thursday 1st November.  



ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS - $65.00 
Choose between the Book or the Digital membership and securely purchase online 
with a just a few clicks.  Our payment address is 
http://www.entbook.co.nz/104U135. Or you can order through the school office.   
Emails will also be sent out during this fundraiser.  

Books will be coming home in Week 1, term 2. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS - HOWDY FOLKS!  
Blaze a trail to the Reading Ranch to lasso a good book. The Scholastic Book 
Fair posse has arrived and students have been herded through for a pre-view 
of the Wild West Book Fair and created a wish list.  Don’t be an outlaw and ride on in to the Wild West Book 
Fair. In addition to school hours, we will be open before and after school. 

Wednesday 11th April, 8:30 – 9:00am & 2:30 – 4:30pm 
Thursday 12th April, 8:30 – 9:00am & 2:30 – 5:30pm 
Friday 13th April, 8:30 – 9:00am & 2:30 – 4:30pm 

I look forward to seeing you and your family at the Reading Ranch rounding-up a good book. Cowgirl Emma. 
 
LUNCHES 

 
SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAMME - Online Ordering Now Available on www.subwayexpress.co.nz. 
To place an order you simply log on to the onlline system and follow the instructions.  Orders 
need to be placed by 8pm Thursday for our Subway Lunch day on Friday. 
 

WEDNESDAY LUNCH TIME 
 Sausage Sizzle - $2.00 – every Wednesday Lunch time 
 Juicies ($1) limit of two juicies per person, Cookies ($1.50) and Muffins ($1.50) for sale 

NETBALL 
With Netball season starting on Saturday 5th May this is a friendly reminder NOT to get your child’s 
ears pierced until after the season finishes in September. They CANNOT wear any jewellery on 
court even if it is taped and will asked to leave until it is removed.  

 

LETTER FROM KITOOLA SCHOOL 
Dear friends at Paremata school, 
Receive greetings full of joy from the entire Hopeland Junior school Kitoola students and 
teachers. Thank you so much for all the support you have given our school. All has helped us 
improve our learning and we know that all these children will reach their full potential. 
Special thanks to Heather for all you 
have done to connect our school and 
students who have fundraised. Thank you 
so much.  
Recently you helped us acquire play area 
equipment which for most of the children 
was the first time to see and play on 
them. Thank you so much. 
Yours in service  
Valence Rutaisire, Executive Director  



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

BIGAIR GYMSPORTS TAWA 
Cartwheels, Walkovers, Flips, Kongs, Handstands, Barrel Rolls, Handsprings - it’s all here at Bigair Gym! Kids love 
learning a vast range of skills in Gymnastics, Trampolining, Tumbling, Parkour and Cheerleading! We have classes to 
support children of all levels and interests, and these classes are designed to increase children’s strength, flexibility, 
balance, co-ordination and fitness. Children also learn extensive personal skills from Bigair Gym Classes, including 
increased self-confidence, self-reflection, listening skills, persistence, self-pride, increased self-esteem and so much 
more! These skills are so important for our kids to learn. Did you know that Bigair Gym also offer Birthday Parties? 
Bigair Gyms Term 2 Classes, plus fun & active School Holiday Programme are open for bookings NOW! To find out 
more, please call our Bigair Gym Tawa on 2323508 or email office@bigairgym.co.nz 

  

 



 

 

APRIL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME @ Adventure School, 16 – 27 April 2018  BOOK ONLINE NOW:  www.asfc.co.nz    

The Holiday Programme is open over the school holidays from 8.00 am – 5.00pm / 5.30pm. Our quality 
programme offers exciting field trips by chartered bus (e.g. Visit to Mission Inflatable, Roller Skating, 

Brookfield Camp, Swimming, Rimutaka Gym, Staglands and more), fun games, art & craft and sport activities for primary aged 
children. Our experienced team members are looking forward to meeting your child. All staff trained and police vetted. Please visit 
the website and choose your relevant Holiday Programme.  The Programme flyer is attached there. Approved by MSD so you may be 
eligible to receive an OSCAR subsidy. Everyone is welcome     

 


